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Summer might be winding down  as 

we mark off days on our calendars,  

but Habitat for Humanity in the        

Roanoke Valley has been gearing 

up for a bright and beautiful future! 

With one spectacular event after 

another, we have been running HOT 

HOT HOT all season long!  

In June, we managed to wrap up 

two challenging renovation projects 

only just begun in Winter of this 

year, before dedicating them to two 

amazing families deserving and 

ready to begin their new lives as 

homeowners. That brought our 2015 

dedication total to THREE just as the 

Summer began.  

 In July, we managed to engage a 

couple hundred incredibly dedicat-

ed and talented youth with our mis-

sion  resulting in the completion of 

several other future projects on our 

production schedule.  

In August (so far), we completed the TENTH 

house sponsored by Thrivent Financial and cel-

ebrated our partnership with Thrivent, Luther-

an Cooperative Ministries (LuCoM) and area 

Lutheran Churches with a well-attended, beau-

tiful home dedication and a fantastic picnic  

enjoyed by all! 

Now, even as I type this introduction to our  

latest issue of Building Relationships Volunteer 

Newsletter, preparations are underway for 

the TENTH R-House BLITZ BUILD sponsored by 

Roanoke College, which will take us through 

the end of   August and into September.  

Besides all of those joyful events, I am truly 

happy to say that our core group of volun-

teers, The Builderõs Club, continues to grow in 

number, inspiring us to reevaluate old practic-

es, offer more volunteer opportunities and 

grow and change in a way that will serve our 

community on a larger scale.  

With your support, we have made it through a 

very busy year; And with your continued de-

votion, we will make the next one even better! 

Summer Fun with HFHRV 
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 One year ago, Habitat for Humanity in the 

Roanoke Valley began its 9th R-House Build 
with the family of Laxman and Pingala      

Kadariya. Laxman and Pingala worked along-
side hundreds of Roanoke College volunteers 

during the on-campus build and throughout 

construction of their home.  

 
 

Their new home at 
1 4 0 1  C h a p m a n      

Avenue was dedicated 
on Saturday, January 

31st.  Since that day, 
their beautiful home 
has become one of the 

brightest corners of the 

street! 

In March, we began renovating another 

adorable little house on Chapman Avenue 
with Heather Goad and her three children.  

After working Wednesdays, Saturdays 
and extra days throughout the week, the 

Builderõs Club crew and dozens of        
individual volunteers and groups managed 
to have the house move-in ready by 

Heatherõs dedication on June 20th.  

Heather has added a wonderful playset 

for her kids in the back yard and become 

great friends with her neighbors!   


